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Agenda Item 13.5  

Substandard and falsified medical products 

 

We support option A of recommendation 1 proposing to dissolve the WHO Member 

State Mechanism on Substandard and Falsified Medical Products (MSM) and establish 

a new format which would report to the DG. We believe that addressing substandard 

and falsified medical products need not and should not be through a standalone entity 

within the WHO, particularly in light of the current resource constraints, highlighted in 

the report.  

We emphasise that improving national level regulatory capacity is key to combating 

substandard and falsified medical products. Neither the WHO nor the current MSM 

have the legal mandate to enforce penalties against suppliers of substandard and 

falsified medical products. Law enforcement falls under national jurisdictions, hence 

we call on the WHO to support MS to develop regulatory capacity where substandard 

and falsified products circulate.  

 

 

 


